
Week Ending: 
Friday 25th November 2022

 

Diary Dates
Dear Parents,

There's definitely been a sporting theme this week. On Tuesday, a team of
Year 3 and Year 4 children travelled to Bournville school to play dodgeball
with 8 other schools. The aim of the event was to develop the values of
honesty and respect in sports. The children had great fun and represented
school superbly well with everyone at the event commenting on their
excellent sporting behaviour. On Thursday, it was the turn of Year 5 and
Year 6 to shine at an area basketball tournament. The team from Green
Meadow came an incredible second and have secured their place at the
finals in January. Well done, everyone and thank you to Mr Brooks and Mrs
Robinson for supporting our teams at the event and for their lively
encouragement throughout the games!

Following the recent elections, we are proud to announce our new Eco-
Rangers for the year!  Well done to the children elected for the Eco-
Committee.  Miss McGillivray is so excited to be leading this and will be
getting the Eco-Committee together for the first time on Monday to start
action planning in preparation to become an Eco-School. We are hoping
that all our hard work will result in us being awarded with a Green Flag
which will show our dedication to making our school more
environmentally friendly. As part of our application, we will be getting the
wider school community involved in various initiatives and projects, so
please keep an eye open for announcements for how you can get involved
in our journey to becoming an Eco-School!

And finally, thank you again for making this year's Children in Need day a
record breaker for Green Meadow! We raised an incredible £360. Thank
you for your generous donations.  

I can't quite believe that December starts next week and the countdown to
Christmas officially begins! The Christmas trees are arriving in good time
for Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day on the 9th December!  

Miss Arrowsmith
 

@Green_MeadowPS

 November /
December 2022

 
 

Monday 28th
Years 4, 5 & 6

PCSO Assembly for the
children.

 

Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 3 & 4 Ball Skills

Yr 3 Computer Coding
 

Tuesday 29th
Bournville - Maths 

Workshop Parents invited 
2.10pm - 3.15pm

 
Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 2 Target Games

Yr 2 Football
Yr 5 & 6 Young Voices Chior

 
 

Wednesday 30th
Year 3 - Cadbury and

Bournville 
Outdoor learning please
bring outdoor learning

clothes.
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Yr 1 Gymnastics

 
Thursday 1st

Cadbury - Maths
Workshop Parents invited 

2.10pm - 3.15pm
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Reception Multiskills

Yr 5 Art Textiles
 

Friday 2nd
FOGM Winter Disco

Please purchase youir ticket
via Arbor.

Good Luck to England tonight! 



Aspiring from the start
Where ambition begins on Day one.

What a great example of aspiring from the start.  Year 5 children have
been applying the knowledge they have learned about the Tudors in

history to write a discussion text.  We are particularly impressed by the
range of vocabulary used the variety of adverbial phrases.

I'm sure you'll agree, the handwriting is superb too!  Something for
everyone to aspire to!



Junior PCSO News 
Training of Green Meadow Junior PCSO Report

 
Over the last 3 weeks, we have been training to become Junior

PCSOs. So far, we have learnt what a PCSO does, how to
communicate using the phonetic alphabet and our last session
looked at knife crime, anti-social behaviour and cyberbullying.

 
The group is really enjoying all the sessions, but their favourite

definitely has to be the investigation that they had to carry out. 
A bag had been lost on the school premises and with help from

the clues and evidence we were able to find it. 
Coming up, the group will be looking at end of day parking around

the school. So, park safely and look out for us.
 



We would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents who attended our
SEND Information Report coffee morning with Miss Perry and James

Crompton from the Pupil and School Support Service. We really appreciate
your feedback and have updated our Information Report to include your

suggestions.
 

Here are some of the comments we received during the session:
 

You said...
You like the way that the information on our SEND page is organised into

different categories.
 

You would like to see photographs of the SEND team alongside our names on
our website.

 

You would like the opportunity to talk more about provision for SEND at
parents evening and support for your child specifically.

 
We did...

We have updated our SEND Information Report. This is now available on the
SEND page of our website by clicking here. The information from the report

has been organised into clear sections, available when you click on the green
headings.

 

We have included our names, roles and photographs at the top of the page
for easy access. 

 

We have offered parents' evening appointments with the SENDCo for all
parents of learners with SEND 

 

SEND Update 

https://greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/key-information/send-information/


  

ChristmasChristmas
EventsEvents

The countdown is on!
Would you believe there are only 30 days until

Christmas and as you know, we love a bit of festive
sparkle at Green Meadow.  Please make a date of the

following in your diary.........
 

Friday 9th December - Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day
To support Save the Children we take part in Christmas jumper day each

year and this year we plan to celebrate it on Friday 9th December when we
will all also enjoy a fabulous Christmas dinner.

 
Monday 12th December - Reception Christmas Workshop

Reception parents are invited to school to support their children and join in
with a festive workshop in the afternoon - timings TBC

 
Tuesday 13th December - Year 1 Winter Workshop

Parents are invited to join their children for a winter workshop in the
afternoon - timings TBC

 
Wednesday 14th December - Year 2 Nativity Play

Parents are invited to enjoy our Year 2 nativity play - timings TBC



Ask youR child to tell you
about the stories behind these
pictures and how they link to

British Values.
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WEEK COMMENCING 28TH NOVEMBER 2022

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

 

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.



Applications opened on 1 October 2022 for primary school applications for entry
in September 2023. The closing date is 15 January 2023 at 11:59pm.

 

You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to get offered a place
at any of your preferred schools. Applications received after 15 January 2023 will

be classed as late applications and will not be processed until after the offer of
places on 17 April 2023.

 

Remember to list three different primary schools.
Important: Make sure you include details of any siblings attending your preferred
school(s) in the field (box) provided for sibling details. Sibling details included in
the incorrect field (box), such as in reasons for preference, will not be counted

and may prevent you from gaining a place at your preferred school. Please note if
you fill in the online application incorrectly, you are responsible for not

completing the form correctly, not School Admissions and Fair Access Service.
 

Please scan the QR code for the Birmingham City Council School Applications
page.

 

Reception September 2023 School
Applications






